
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

New playground equipment on the way for Lynwood Park 
 
Brookhaven, GA, June 24, 2015 – Children visiting the City of Brookhaven’s Lynwood Park will 
soon get to enjoy new playground equipment that includes multiple tube and wave slides. 
 
The equipment is on the way, and installation is set to begin next week. 
 
The playground is provided by the Shinnick family in honor of Liam Shinnick and was designed 
by Landscape Structures. The new equipment will be installed across the path from the current 
playground structures and will be under construction for four to six weeks. The area will be 
taped off for safety of park patrons, who are asked to stay clear of the area for their safety.  
 
For more information, contact the Parks and Recreation Department at 404-637-0542. 
 
Lynwood Park is located at 3360 Osborne Road NE. 
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